
  

The first day of flushing will be performed along Boon Rd to the east 

of N. Mitchell. On the second day of flushing, we will be flushing along 

Boon Rd to the west on N. Mitchell and along N. Mitchell south of 

Boon Rd. On the third day, we will be flushing the North Park / Pine 

View residential area. All flushing will be performed between the 

hours of 8:00AM - 6:00PM. 

Flushing can cause sediment to be stirred up. You may notice 

discoloration in your water, however do not be alarmed. Run your 

cold water for a short period of time and it should clear up. If 

discoloration persists, you experience pressure problems, or have any 

questions or concerns, please contact IAI staff at (231) 577-8793 or 

the Haring Township Hall at (231) 775-8822. 

Thank you for your cooperation, 

 

2024 Haring Charter Township Flushing 

Weather permitting, water main flushing is scheduled 
for the following dates between 8:00AM - 6:00PM: 

SPECIAL NOTICE 

May 7th – 9th 

July 16th – 18th 

Oct 8th – 10th 

 

A copy of the 2023 Water Quality Report can be obtained 

at the Haring Township Hall or viewed online at 

http://twpofharing.org/PublicUtilities.aspx  


